

IREM CT Chapter No. 51 hosts REAC Training on April 5

April 20, 2018 - Connecticut

Wallingford, CT IREM Connecticut Chapter No. 51 held its full-day REAC Training at The Toyota Oakdale Theatre, on April 5, with 80 manager and maintenance staff in attendance.

Chapter president David McGuill and past president, Jason Falcetta hosted a breakfast for all the attendees.

This was one of the larger chapter offerings for education in the last few years. What a great success for the chapter and to the Instructor Ken Pilbin, president, trainer, U.S. Inspection Group Inc. and chapter Board for facilitating.

Shown (from left) are: Past president, Jason Falcetta and chapter president, David McGuill.

Shown (from left) are: Instructor Ken Pilbin and chapter president, David McGuill.

Save the Date: IREM Annual Charity Golf Tournament May 8, 2018

8:30 AM - 3:30 PM

Lyman Orchard Golf Club

70 Lyman Road

Middlefield, CT 06455

This year charity, The Scott Ziegler Memorial Scholarship (2 classes up to \$500 towards IREM Education Courses in honor of Scott Ziegler.)

4 Man Golf Scramble - The event will be a scramble.

Even novice golfers can have a great time on the course.

For non-golfers, the cost for the luncheon is

\$60 Members and \$70 Non-members

Golfing awards and raffle will be presented after the luncheon.

"Hole In-one" prizes are available including a \$10,000 cash prize. Additional prizes for the longest drive, closest to the pin, lowest team score and highest gross team score will be awarded.

Cost: \$160 per person (includes social)

Costs: \$640 Foursome (includes social)

Social/ Luncheon only:

\$60 Member and \$70 Non-Member

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540